
BID ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Synergy School of Tomorrow (aka St James Christian Academy), invites 

the submission of sealed bids from qualified Group Purchasing 

Organizations (GPO) to conduct its procurement activities on behalf of 

Synergy School of Tomorrow, for the National School Lunch Program. 

GPO must be in compliance with all U.S. Department of Agriculture 

(USDA) requirements and the Florida Department of Agriculture 

(FDACS), following the same procedures as the SFAs themselves would 

be required to follow in a direct procurement.  

Bids for the above must be received by 5:00 PM EST on Friday October 

15, 2021, at 2810 S. US Highway 1, Fort Pierce, Florida 34982. The Bids 

will be opened to the public, read and recorded on Monday, 

October18, 2021 at 11:00 AM EST.  Interested parties may obtain the 

service specifications on any week day from 8 AM EST to 4 PM EST, by 

contacting Gina Rinaldi, by email, g.rinaldi@synergyk12.com 
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